
 
 
 
 

 

January 2nd, 2025 

 

North Dakota Legislature 

600 E Boulevard 

Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

 

Dear Representatives: 

 

I am writing to offer my support for TrainND and its exceptional training services. Over the past three 

years, the leadership team at Retrax in Grand Forks, ND (part of RealTruck) has had the privilege of 

partnering with TrainND to deliver several impactful leadership development courses. 

 

TrainND has consistently provided high-quality training solutions tailored to meet the needs of our 

diverse workforce. Retrax has benefited from a variety of their offerings, including training on managing 

difficult conversations and emotional intelligence. We are excited to continue collaborating with 

TrainND on additional training opportunities to support the ongoing growth and development of our 

employees. 

 

Throughout our partnership, we have been consistently impressed by TrainND’s professionalism and 

their commitment to excellence. Their team is always responsive, respectful, and highly prepared for 

each session. Furthermore, they take the initiative to recommend relevant training options and remain 

proactive in staying ahead of emerging trends and workforce needs. 

 

In conclusion, TrainND has proven to be an invaluable partner in advancing the development of our 

team, and I am confident that their continued support will benefit other businesses and individuals in 

North Dakota. 

 

Thank you for considering this letter of support for TrainND. I am happy to provide further details or 

discuss our experience with their services at your convenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

Logan Kier 

 

 

 

HR Business Partner - Manager 

Logan.Kier@realtruck.com 


